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May 8, 2002 

 
 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 

Dear Honorable Members: 
 

 The Department of Public Works desires to design and construct a regional wet 
detention basin at North 91st Street and West Dean Road.  Proceeding with the 
procurement of the professional service will enable the City to control pollutants, 

reduce the amount of storm water runoff entering the City’s storm sewer system and 
reduce flooding in the area. 

 
 We have prepared the attached resolution authorizing and directing the 
Commissioner of Public Works to proceed with the procurement of professional 

services for designing and constructing a regional wet detention basin at North 91st 
Street and West Dean Road in the City of Milwaukee.  

 
 We recommend adoption of the attached resolution. 
 

      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
 

 
 
      Mariano A. Schifalacqua 

      Commissioner of Public Works 
 

RJR/ah 
 

Attachment 
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